Dear Members of the U.S. House of Representatives:

We write to express our support for advancing through the House H.R. 2874, the 21st Century Flood Reform Act, that reauthorizes and reforms the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP). This bill represents significant progress in improving the NFIP and addresses serious issues in the NFIP, which has been on the Government Accountability Office's high-risk list every year since 2006. Each of our organizations have offered proposals to strengthen provisions of the bill, and we look forward to continuing to work with the Congress on these proposals.

Real Estate Services Providers Council, Inc. (RESPRO)

The Realty Alliance

National Multifamily Housing Council (NMHC)

National Housing Conference (NHC)

National Apartment Association (NAA)

National Association of REALTORS® (NAR)

The Manufactured Housing Institute (MHI)

Leading Builders of America

International Council of Shopping Centers (ICSC)

Institute of Real Estate Management (IREM)

Habitat for Humanity International

Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA) International

Commercial Real Estate Finance Council (CREFC)

American Land Title Association (ALTA)

Wholesale & Specialty Insurance Association (WSIA)

Reinsurance Association of America (RAA)

Property Casualty Insurers Association of America (PCI)

The Council of Insurance Agents & Brokers (CIAB)

Association of Bermuda Insurers and Reinsurers (ABIR)

American Insurance Association (AIA)

National Association of Federally-Insured Credit Unions (NAFCU)

Mortgage Bankers Association (MBA)

Financial Services Roundtable (FSR)

Community Mortgage Lenders of America (CMLA)

Taxpayers for Common Sense

Small Business & Entrepreneurship Council (SBE Council)

R Street Institute

National Taxpayers Union (NTU)

National Wildlife Federation (NWF)

Conservatives for Responsible Stewardship (CRS)

Coalition to Reduce Spending

American Consumer Institute (ACI)